
Stated Clerks Report 

June, 2014 

 

For Information: 

Since February I have been a participant in the following meetings and activities: 

• Attended a Sexual Misconduct workshop in Denver that was sponsored by the Synod. 
• Attended the Synod Record Review meeting. Our minutes were approved without any 

exceptions. 
• Attended, and took minutes for two Pastoral Ministry Team meetings and three 

Leadership Cabinet meetings. 
• Attended one Staff meeting. 
• Participated in two meetings dealing with the future of the Co-General Presbyters 

position. 
• Conducted Record Reviews of church’s who were not able to attend the Record Review 

meetings held in October of 2013. The results were as follows: Butte – no exceptions; 
Jordan – no exceptions and White Sulphur Springs – 1 exception. 

For Action: 

• I hereby request approval, with corrections if need be, of the February 21-22, 2014 
presbytery meeting minutes. 
 

 


